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and the proposal was sent back to the department for consultation.  He noted that a lot of our students have not taken the 

Regents since the pandemic, and, hence, many of this year’s high school seniors will not be eligible for the Regents 

exemption, but, as we move forward, Regents testing will resume.  The SATs and ACTs are optional for many schools.  

SUNY has not made its recommendation for this year. 

Trustee Patel asked whether we are still accepting SATs and ACTs? 

Dr. Follick replied “Yes” for SATs, ACTs, Aps, IBs, and previously dual enrolled students.  With ongoing dialogue with 

the Academic Senate committee, we are very close to having all multiple measures become student-centered.  

Trustee Tuman inquired about first-year applicants: do we have an initial breakdown of the major programs that these 

students are entering and, of these, which are the most preferred; and, further, how do certifications and licenses factor 

into the selection, as


